
Valuation Office, 

Ely Place, Dublin, 

13th July, 1916. 

[Town Clerk’s Office Stamp. No. 1308. Dated, 13th] 

 

 

 

Dear Sir, 

 The Commissioner of Valuation desires me to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of the 
11th instant, and to inform Sir Henry Robinson that he will be happy to afford the Corporation of 
Dublin any assistance that he can in the preparation of a SCHEME for the reconstruction of Dublin. 

      Yours faithfully 

      [signature] 

      Chief Clerk. 

 

C. McCarthy, Esq., 

Local Government 

DUBLIN 


